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Friday 18th January 2019 

 Dear Parents, 

Year 3 Hockey Club 

 

During this term, we are able to offer two after school Hockey Clubs for children in Year 3.  

The first club will run for five Tuesdays, from 3.15 to 4.15pm, some of these sessions will continue after half 

term.  There will be three sessions before half term which will be starting on Tuesday 29th January 2019 and, 

after half term, the fourth session will be on 29th February and the last session will be held on 5th March.  After 

this, any children who didn’t get into the first club will be offered a place in the second Hockey club which will 

begin Tuesday 12th of March 2019 and run for five consecutive sessions and will finish on Tuesday 9th April 

2019.   

 

The sessions will be run by an external coach, Mr Bevins, who is coaching on behalf of Bromsgrove Hockey 

Club.  He has already provided current DBS information to the office.  The sessions will cost £2 per session (£10 

in total for all of the sessions).  It will be held on the playground and so children will need to have appropriate 

P.E/Games kit in school.  In poor weather conditions, such as rain, the session will be held in the hall where 

possible.  If the hall is unavailable, Mr Bevins will supervise the children in a classroom and they will complete 

sport-related activities suitable for this environment.   

 

Places will be limited to sixteen for the first Year 3 Hockey club and then a further 16 places for the second.  

Please complete the reply slip if your child is interested in taking part in an After School Hockey Club and return 

it by the morning of Wednesday 23rd January. We will then let you know by the time the children go home on 

Friday 25th January if your child has been chosen to take part in the club for the first 5 sessions.  You will not 

need to send any payment until you have had confirmation that your child will be beginning the club.       

 

Please complete the reply slip below if you would like your child to take part in this activity.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Law and Mrs Jordon-White  

P.E Coordinators 

 

 

Year 3 Hockey Coaching 

 

I would like my child __________________________ in Class ___________ to take part in the Year 

3 Hockey Club to take place on Tuesdays after school this Spring term. 

 

Signed __________________________ (Parent) Date: ______________________ 
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